
Dear NAHMA Member, 
 
NAHMA recently received the following message from HUD with an update on the Cost of Living 
Adjustment (COLA) for 2015:   

 
RHIIP Listserv Posting #324                                                                          December 5, 2014 
 
Welcome to the MULTIFAMILY HOUSING RENTAL HOUSING INTEGRITY IMPROVEMENT 
PROJECT (RHIIP) LISTSERV that brings you up-to-date RHIIP related publications, news, 
information and occupancy tips in an effort to help reduce errors in rent determinations and 
subsidy calculations. 

 
  

Cost-of-Living Adjustment (COLA) for 2015 
 

See the below SSA release announcing that there will be a 1.7% COLA for 2015. 

 
 
Cost-of-Living Adjustment (COLA) Information for 2015  
 
Monthly Social Security and Supplemental Security Income (SSI) benefits for nearly 64 
million Americans will increase 1.7 percent in 2015. 
 
The 1.7 percent cost-of-living adjustment (COLA) will begin with benefits that more than 
58 million Social Security beneficiaries receive in January 2015. Increased payments to 
more than 8 million SSI beneficiaries will begin on December 31, 2014. 
 

 
  
You can view the RHIIP Tips Archives, under "Listserv-Multifamily RHIIP Tips" at 
http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/rhiip/mfhrhiip.cfm 
 
Please encourage others to sign-up for the Listserv, so they too can receive current RHIIP 
related information from HUD http://www.hud.gov/subscribe/mailinglist.cfm 
  
Scott McMillen 
Government Affairs Coordinator 
National Affordable Housing Management Association 
Phone: 703-504-9616 
Email: scott.mcmillen@nahma.org 
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